
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Santaquin City Mayor & Council 
From:  Benjamin A. Reeves, Santaquin City Manager 
Date:  December 14, 2021 
Subject: Ratification of Out of State Travel Request – Police Dog  
 
 
Mayor & Council,  
 
During the reports portion of the November 16th City Council Meeting, the council heard the 
request of Police Chief Rodney Hurst regarding an out of state travel request.  (See attached 
memo).   
 
While this could not be formally considered at the time since it was not posted on the agenda, 
your approval of his request would have allowed him the ability to purchase airplane tickets with 
more advanced notice, thus saving the city money. 
 
If you recall, the council, though not formally, gave consent to his request with the anticipation 
that the matter would be ratified officially during the December 14th council meeting.  We placed 
this on the December 14th consent agenda to fulfill this directive.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 



 


